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24 May 2022 

 

           Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Year 7 End of Year exams 

 

I hope that you and your family are well. We have been pleased to see how well our Year 7 students have 

settled into life in secondary school this year. 

It is now the time of year when we assess the progress students have made in Year 7; all year groups will be 

taking end of year exams next half-term and for Year 7, exams will take place in the week 6 - 10 June.  

Students will be assessed in all subjects in that week; English, Maths and science exams will take place in the 

large sports hall at the times below. Exams in other subjects will take place in lessons. 

Date  AM PM 

Monday 6 June Year 7 Maths Paper 1 Year 7 English 

Tuesday 7 June     

Wednesday 8 June   Year 7 Maths Paper 2 

Thursday 9 June     

Friday 10 June   Year 7 Science 

 

Exams will assess work covered in class and at home since September. Teachers constantly recap work in 

lessons but will also lead some revision lessons before the exams. Each department will provide learn sheets, 

which cover the key information students need to learn. Learn sheets and other revision materials will be 

available for all students on Teams, which students can access on their laptop from home. Learn sheets and 

curriculum information are also available on the school website. 

Please make sure that your child understands the importance of these exams and is preparing properly for 

them. Teachers will be explaining to the students what form the exam will take, what they will have to do, 

what they must learn and how best to revise. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss White, Head of Year 7, at school if you require any further information.  

           Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

          Mr R J Humphreys 

          Associate Headteacher 


